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  Dear Parent/Carer                                              September 2019  

Ski Trip to Pila, Italy 2021 

 

We are organising a ski trip to Italy departing on Saturday 2nd January and returning on Sunday 

10th January 2021.  The trip destination is Pila, Italy. It is a lovely resort with an excellent snow 

record. I have been to this resort many times and we ran a very successful school ski trip here in 

February 2019.  It is a very high resort and has a great snow record for the time of year.  

 

We will be delivering the trip through the company Interski, they have many years’ experience 

of organising school ski trips and the school travelled with them last year.  The cost of the trip is 

£880 fully inclusive of everything your child will need whilst away.   

 

I am hopeful that there will be enough interest to run this trip as some pupils have already 

indicated how keen they are! The trip is dependent on combined numbers of over 25 and up to 

40.   

The price includes :- 

 

 Return coach travel from school and ferry crossing. 

 6 nights accommodation in Etoile Du Nord, a 3* hotel. 

 6 days ski / lift pass. 

 6 days hire of ski’s, boots and poles. 

 Breakfast, a hot lunch on the mountain and evening meal. 

 A full après ski program – to be confirmed in resort. 

 Full winter sports insurance. 

 Ski tuition – 6 day snowsport course including 4 hours tuition per day by fully 

qualified English speaking instructors. 

 
To secure your child’s place you will need to pay an online a deposit of £120 asap (deadlines for 

deposits no later than Friday 4th October, this will be sent to Interski and will be non-refundable).     

Please return the confirmation slip below to me (place it in an envelope clearly marked with 

your child’s name and form).   Instalments for the remainder of the money will then be 

accepted with the final balance due roughly 12 weeks before departure (there will be a 

monthly payment schedule).  Once numbers are confirmed for the trip then a further letter will 

be sent out with monthly payment dates to help spread the cost of this exciting trip.  Please 

make sure you share your email address as most of the future correspondence for the trip will be 

done electronically. 

 

As with all school trips, your child’s place is dependent upon behaviour in school, should this be 

a problem any time before the trip departs, this may put their place in jeopardy, and we cannot 

guarantee a full refund.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs J Ebrey 
Deputy Headteacher 
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